
 

Suzanne Schmidt, 

I am reaching out to you, on behalf of American On-Site Services to help you meet your 

maintenance and cleaning needs in response to the COVID 19 pandemic.  We are a 

local company based in Spokane Valley, servicing eastern Washington and northern 

Idaho.  During this time of need we have expanded our services to include sanitizing 

office space, maintenance buildings, vehicles and etc.    

The procedure we are utilizing uses fogging machines with CESCO WHITE FOG 

(Technical Data Sheet attached).  Presently, there are no disinfectants that have been 

tested specifically for this emerging viral pathogen but CESCO is a fifth generation, four 

chain quaternary ammonium-based sanitizer used extensively in industry.  It is a broad-

spectrum antimicrobial product for control of bacteria. This fog has a very short dry time 

of just 2-hours and leaves no residue. For local government agencies, we are a listed 

on the MRSC registry as American On-Site Services.    

As you consider the health of those in your facilities, American On-site Services is ready 

to assist you.  Please feel free to contact me at jermaine@americanonsite.net or 509-

244-8404  

 

Thank you  

Jermaine C. Yeldon 

https://americanonsite.net 
3808 N Sullivan Rd. Bldg. 107 
Spokane Valley WA 99216 
509-244-8404 Office 
509-244-8402 Fax 
253-606-2189 Mobile 
jermaine@americanonsite.net 
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